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DISTRICT COUNCIL

4 May 2007

Mr J Bissell
Environmental Planner
Greater Wellington Regional Council
P 0 Box 11-646
WELLINGTON

Dear John,

$40,000 AVAILABLE FOR FOOTBRIDGE ACROSS WAIKANAE RIVER

I understand from Councillor Tony Jack that Greater Wellington has $40,000 that it
would be prepared to carry over into the 2007/2008 financial year as a contribution to
development of a footbridge across the Waikanae River at Jim Cooke Park, provided
that Kapiti Coast District Council would take up this project.

I am pleased to advise that Council would be more than willing to do this and we
would appreciate that funding be made available in the 2007/2008 financial year.

Please let me know if you need any further information or support for this initiative to
carry the funding over and we will be in touch concerning the project in the next
month or so.

Yours sincerely,

Gael Ferguson
GROUP MANAGER
STRATEGY AND PARTNERSHIPS
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